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June 9, 2011 - After the classrooms cleared last Friday, Leonard ISD administration held an
awards assembly for their employees, honoring those retiring and presenting service pins to
those working for the district in five-year increments.

  

Leonard Junior High Secretary Claudette Griffin (top) was recognized for her many years
of service to the district, as she is retiring this year. Awards for the longest tenure were
presented to Coylene Moreland (middle) and Tracy Howell (bottom), both of whom have
worked at Leonard for 25 years. All are pictured here with Leonard ISD Superintenent
Larry LaFavers. - Photos courtesy of LHS Yearbook Staff
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